
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit  Public Service 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

 RECOVERED STOLEN VESSEL 

 

         

                      

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is looking for assistance in identifying the owner of a 17 foot wooden canoe built by 

the BOWRON Canoe Company. An unidentified person was seen walking with the canoe in the 700 block of Union 

Street, Vancouver, on April 10th. When a resident of the neighborhood challenged the male as to ownership of the 

canoe, the male abandoned it and left the area. The canoe is covered in dust and appears it may have been stolen 

from a garage or shed in the area. If you can be of assistance please contact Constable Courtenay Mulhern at 

Courtenay.mulhern@vpd.ca    Vancouver Police Department File 2017-66335 
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